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A virtual Parents-Teachers Meeting (PTM) for the Mathematics department was held on date: 04.04.2025 at 9.00 
AM for UG and PG 1st year students. The virtual PTM for the Mathematics department was conducted with the objective 
of discussing students' progress, challenges, and overall academic development. During the meeting, teachers provided 
insights on individual student performance, highlighting strengths and areas for improvement in topics such as algebra, 
calculus, and geometry. Emphasis was placed on the importance of consistent practice and the use of online resources to 
aid learning. 

The interaction was attended by parents of many students and we have got the following suggestions against our 
raised questions. 

Raised questions: 

1) Regular class attendance 
2) Performance of students in their 1st semester examination 
3) Accommodation availability 
4) Amenities provided by department. 

Suggestions of parents: 

1) Parents of few of those irregular students insisted their daughter to attend regular classes, since they are unwell 
in previous semester. 

2) They have said their performance can be enhanced with little more efforts from our faculties. 
3) College may provide accommodation with increasing hostel seat capacities. 
4) Dept. is doing best with provision of amenities in different aspect such as laboratory, system accessibility, Wi-Fi 

facilities. 
5) Overall we were obtained constructive criticism from all the parents. 

The meeting concluded with a collaborative approach to ensuring students' continued success, with both teachers 
and parents agreeing to maintain open lines of communication moving forward.  

 

 

 

 


